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On September 17, 2014, the Board of the International Organization of Securities
Commissions (“IOSCO”) issued its initial policy proposals to establish risk mitigation
standards for non-centrally cleared OTC derivatives. [1]  We have prepared a draft
comment letter in response to the Consultation Report, which is attached.  The draft letter
generally agrees that the risk mitigation techniques described in the Consultation Report
could help reduce risks to counterparties engaged in OTC derivatives transactions, the OTC
derivatives markets, and the financial markets more generally.  The letter recommends,
however, that IOSCO give further consideration to implementation, cross-border, and
certain other issues. 

If you have comments on the draft letter, please provide them to Jennifer Choi at
jennifer.choi@ici.org by Thursday, October 9.

 

Jennifer S. Choi
Senior Associate Counsel Securities Regulation

Attachment
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endnotes

[1] Risk Mitigation Standards for Non-centrally Cleared OTC Derivatives, IOSCO (Sept.
2014), available at http://www.iosco.org/library/pubdocs/pdf/IOSCOPD450.pdf
(“Consultation Report”).  For a summary of the Consultation Report, see ICI’s Memorandum
No. 28378 (Sept. 18, 2014), available at
http://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo28378.
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